

NEWSLETTER



Mrs Michelle Walsh - Headteacher

29th March 2019

Headteacher's Message

Thank you to everyone who has helped support or attended our Mother's Day afternoon tea last week. It was great to see our families spending time together over sandwiches, cakes and a cup of tea. I'm sure that this week's event will be equally as successful. Please don't forget our Easter Bonnet (Pre-school - Y2) and Egg decorating (KS2) competitions. These will both be judged on Wednesday 10th April. Good luck everyone!

Easter Raffle- Tickets will be on sale in school everyday.

The proceeds will go towards our Lenten charity - Heart of Tamworth. The raffle will be drawn on the last day of term.

Late arrivals - Gates open at 8.50am, register starts at 9am. Please ensure that children arrive during these times to avoid late attendance marks and disrupting lessons which have already started.

Online safety: Jessie and friends is a new online information resource aimed at 4-7yr olds who use the internet. They use cartoons to explain online dangers to young children - Materials for parents can be found at: www.thinkuknow.org.uk.

Dinner money reminder: Please ensure that dinner money accounts are in credit in advance of ordering school meals. Chartwells are unable to offer a credit facility, therefore costs for unpaid dinner money come directly out of funds for education resources. Thank you

Baby news! Congratulations from all at St Elizabeth's to our Pre-school manager Mrs Martin on the exciting news that she is expecting another baby! Congratulations Mrs Martin and Family!

* STAR OF THE WEEK: *

Pre school: Freya B & Jerome A

Rec: Rosie B & Dylan P

Yr1: John Boy W & Leo & Lilia G-S

Yr2: Lily G & Florence G Yr3: Finlay B & Riley W Yr4: Lucas L & George P Yr5: Ellis W & Mary L Yr6: Summer J & Filip R

UPCOMING DATES

4th Apr: Afternoon Tea 3.30pm 5th Apr: Mass led by Y2 - 9.15am 5th Apr: Clubbercise glow party 6th Apr: Friends Quiz night 7.30pm (adults)

9th Apr: Rec/Y6 Cake sale

10th Apr: Easter Bonnet parade and

Egg decorating competition

11th Apr: Y4/5 Easter assembly 9.15am

12th Apr: Star assembly 9.15am

15th Apr - 26th Apr: School closed for

Easter

29th Apr: School re-opens

6th May: Bank holiday school closed



Pope Francis says:

"The courage to encounter one another and extend a hand of friendship is a pathway of peace and harmony for humanity."

PRAYER

Lord,

During this Lenten season, nourish me with Your word of life and make me one with You in love and prayer.

Amen

Email: office@st-elizabeths.co.uk and for Absence: attendance@saintelizabeths.co.uk